
 

April 16, 2025 

Subject: April 16, 2025 Update: Restoration of Section 232 Tariffs on Aluminum Imports 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Given recent events where certain countries were hit with greater tariffs than originally contemplated. We 
regret to inform you that we are updating some information pertaining to the surcharge. 

To coincide with tariffs that are imposed on cross border shipments and effective immediately, all 
imports will be subject to the following section 232 surcharges: 

●​ Plank & Batten System: 5% surcharge 
●​ Panel System: 15% surcharge 

Where applicable, these surcharges will be transparently outlined on your quotes and invoices. Our goal 
is to ensure that once these tariffs are lifted, the additional costs will be removed accordingly. 

We are committed to keeping you informed as more details emerge. If you have any questions or would 
like to discuss how this may affect upcoming orders, please reach out to us, and we will re-quote your 
order using the most current information available. 

Thank you for your continued trust and partnership. 

Sincerely, 

​
Matthew Song​
VP Operations​
matt.song@al13.com 
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